
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Principal, Mr Guy Pearson 

will address parents of new boarders in the 

 Memorial Theatre on Monday 13th January 2020 at 17:30 

 

 

You are cordially invited to a reception at the  

Principal’s residence after his address 

 (pupils will remain in their Houses) 

 


